
The Flagman    
…the official newsletter of the 

Tri-State Model Railroaders, Inc.

Aug. 5, 2024
MONTHLY MEETING: Monday, Aug. 5th at the Depot or On Line thru  Brave Talk, 7:00 PM
Phil Abernathy will be sending out invitations Sunday for those who want to join online. 

NEXT OPERATING SESSION:  Saturday Aug 10th  , 2024    & Wednesday, Aug 14th , 2024  Crew Call at 12:30
 
NEXT PUBLIC OPEN HOUSE:    Saturday,  Aug 24th, , 2024       10AM until 6 PM  

 

NEXT YOUTH MEETING: Youth Operating Session Aug 10th at 4 pm  and  Work Day Aug 24th at 4pm 
     Working on Dioramas. 

WORK SESSIONS:       Crossing lights and bell in Blue Ridge now working. Etowah Station is complete and will 
be installed shortly. The main line in Copperhill is being moved to the River track and the old main will become
an A- D track and switching lead. Remember we are beginning to collect items for the March Piedmont Sale. If 
you have a donation, bring it by.  Come join the crew on Wednesday and enjoy working on the layout or just 
enjoy the comradeship. 

Birthdays for March;      Anthony Bennett, Tom Kilmoski, Phil Abernathy

 

 
Ron Long


